
From: Mae Swanbeck  

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:07 AM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid 

Subject: Re: Baylands Development 

 

Good Morning, 

 

If the council hasn't done so already, it should look at Gov. Brown's Executive Order B-37-16 

and the proposed way of "Making Water Conservation a California Way of Life." dated 

4/2017.   Also, AB1667 - Water Management Planning passed the California House and is in the 

State Senate at this time.  It probably will be passed and will affect practically every aspect of 

living from metering specific volumes of household water use to fines for over use.  It seems to 

be a good bill with several things to be worked out like "enforcement", actual volume of water 

use/day/household and if the CaPUC or another agency will actually monitor and/or oversee it 

Statewide.   

 

Senator Feinstein is also floating a bill in Congress to give loans for Cities in Ca. that need to 

develop storm water runoff and recapturing/reusing the runoff.  Since the Baylands is yet to be 

developed this may be a benefit to any developer or City. 

 

I will be at another meeting tonight and will miss any discussion but will read about it. 

 

Cordially, 

 

Mae Swanbeck 

Saddleback Resident 

and 

Bayshore Sanitary District Director 

 


